Summary

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION
June 17,2019

The Historic Resources Commission (HRC) met on Monday June 17, 2019 at 3:00 P.M. in the King
Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King Street, Hendersonville, N.C.

ATTENDEES

Susan Sneeringer Stephen Fosberg
Bette Carter Donald Wilson
Knox Crowell Terry Ruscin
CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order at 3:05 P.M. and welcomed all in attendance.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

The minutes for April 15" meeting was approved.

Eric Warren updated the commission on the status of the St. Paul’s Church application. The
application will be reviewed, and comments given by NR/S and OSA and comments will be
provided on July 12

Seven Gables, Rugby Grange, and Blake Meadows will be under review soon.

Some information was shared about the Hicks Jones property by Terry Ruscin and Bette Carter.
The Polly Justice cabin was discussed as a potential designation property. The property is currently
for sale and new owners should be contacted to gauge interest in applying for the historic

designation.

Bette Carter provided a letter to send to Mr. Quattlebaum about applying for designation for the
Poplar Lodge property in Laurel Park. Carter will share response when it is received.

Bette Carter contacted one of the property owners from the updated list of 100 year old houses.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:32pm.

The next meeting is scheduled for July 15, 2019 at 3:00pm.
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